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To the attention of: Norwegian Nuclear Committee 
  
Dear Sir, Madam, 
  
With reference to your call for experience and capabilities to companies active in the nuclear 
sector we hereby like to submit a contribution from Fluor. Fluor is one of the leading EPCm 
contractors in the world and have a strong track record in complex project realization, including 
nuclear facilities. 
  
Fluor has been providing EPC services for complex projects since 1912 and nuclear projects 
since 1946 (continuously).  Fluor’s longevity and award-winning success over this long duration 
is a result of our core values of Safety, Integrity, Teamwork and Excellence.  Fluor projects are 
typified by collaboration and innovation.  With offices in over 40 countries and projects in over 
60 countries, Fluor has extensive resources and capability in its 27,000 employees to provide 
the optimum project solutions for our clients.  Fluor executes approximately $1.5B to $2B per 
year in nuclear projects which provides a large, stable base of nuclear expertise for new 
projects.  We help our clients solve challenges by embracing opportunity, developing innovative 
ideas and deploying leading-edge technology. We utilize data-driven processes to realize 
efficiencies and deliver cost and schedule certainty. Our award-winning knowledge 
management system gives our employees 24/7 access to a repository and forum to address 
and solve problems. We apply proprietary processes to simplify design for our clients and 
provide them with facilities that run effectively on a leaner build. 
  
We have attached two (2) documents as part of our submission: 

• Brochure describing Fluor Corporation. More information on www.fluor.com 

• Brochure describing our Nuclear Power capabilities 
  
Please let us know in case of any questions or otherwise. 
  
We would appreciate to receive a confirmation of the proper receipt of our submission. 
  
Regards, 
  
Marcel Verschuur | FLUOR | Senior Process Director - Technology Lead | Amsterdam, the Netherlands | 
marcel.verschuur@fluor.com | O +31.23.543.2988 |  
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Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the company.  

  


